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20 December 2017 

Harvey Teulon 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.nz 

Dear Mr Teulon 

17/12624 

I refer to your Official Information Act request of 21 November 2017, for information on speed 
enforcement by New Zealand Police (Police) . 

You requested: 

1. I would like to have details of traffic infringement notices issued in Hawford Rd 
Christchurch over the past two years . 

To ensure accuracy, Police does not report on officer issued offences/infringements by 
specific roads. To answer your request, Police would need to review and verify each 
infringement notice issued over the period requested. Therefore this part of your request is 
refused under section 18(f) of the Official Information Act 1982, in that the information 
requested cannot be made available without substantial collation or research . 

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and review of 
my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I have responded to your request. 

Yours sincerely 

-
Superintendent Steve Greally 
National Manager Road Policing 

Safer Communities Together 


